
HB3835 Opposition Letter

Oregon has made important strides in protecting vulnerable kids in recent years - including keeping 
kids in treatment close to home and allowing abuse investigations into illegal restraints at school. A 
beacon for other states to model after.

But, HB3835 seeks to undo these protections and others. That’s why I implore you to join me in 
opposing this bill. Kids in special education, treatment, and foster care can be segregated from their 
peers- without proper oversight, these segregated settings can become hotbeds of abuse. Please 
protect vulnerable children!!! 

Thank You,
Cara Farr


